
August 26, 2020

To whom it may concern:

On August 26th erosion/sediment control and Floodplain Violation inspections were
performed at 429/431 Kriesel Drive Lot 26.

Significant un-permitted work was performed within the floodplain. Floodplain violations will
follow this letter.

Immediately, erosion control shall be re-established along the creek bank.

If repairs are not completed by 5 pm, the City will instruct its on-call erosion control
contractor to make the necessary repairs and the permit holder will be billed for the
repairs.

A Stop work order has been placed on the project by both the Engineering and
Planning and Development Departments pending the floodplain violations.

In the event of a 2nd Violation of Non-Compliance, the City shall:
● Issue a stop work order
● Complete the necessary repairs at the owner's expense
● Re-inspect the property. The contractor must call for re-inspection and pay a

re-inspection fee of $55.

In the event of a 3rd Violation of Non-compliance, the City shall:
● Issue a stop work order
● Complete the necessary repairs at the owner's expense
● Re-inspect the property. The contractor must call for re-inspection and pay a

re-inspection fee of $55.
● Issue a citation to appear in court with possible fines and penalties assessed.

Please call or email for a re-inspection when the repairs are completed.

Thank you for your cooperation.
Lorie Crandell
City of Raymore, Stormwater Quality Specialist
100 Municipal Circle
Raymore, Mo. 64083
(816) 331-1852




